
 

BE QUICK! PASTA ORDERS CLOSING VERY 

SOON 

This is your last chance to support our school by ordering delicious Pasta Vera pasta. 

 Paper orders must be handed to school office by 3pm this Friday (19 June) and online orders must be 

placed by midnight on Sunday 21 June at the link below: 

www.pastavera.co.nz/FROrder.aspx?Organisation=StMartinsSchoolFundraiser 

 

Your pasta will be available for pickup on Thursday 25 June; just in time for quick and nutritious meals on 

“Sky on Friday" nights!  

 

Payments can be made by cash or cheque (made out to S’Mart Community) at the school office. Or you can 

simply transfer the money into our bank account: 

 S’Mart Community, ASB 12 3147 0420521 00 

 (please include your name and 'PASTA' in the payment reference details) 

 

PUT IT IN YOUR DIARY 

 Sun 21 June, 9:00 am till 12 noon - School Grounds Working Bee 

 Pull out some weeds, sweep a path or two, clip back a hedge, have a yarn as you work and leave an 

appetite for morning tea; sounds like fun? Then we’d love to see you at the next Working Bee! 

(Kids welcome too.)  

 

Mon 22 June, Room 3/4/5 parents, Coffee at Fava. Meet outside Rm 3 at 8.45am. 

 

 Thur 25 June, Dads Night 7:30pm at Cortado, 152 Somerfield St, Beckenham. 

 

Fri 26 June, Room 11/12/13 5.30 pm in hall- Family Takeaway Night. 

 

 

http://www.pastavera.co.nz/FROrder.aspx?Organisation=StMartinsSchoolFundraiser


 

 

Tue 4 August - Retail, Trade and Services Expo 

 Do you own a small business, offer a service or have special skills the community should know about? 

Here’s your chance to let the people of St Martins School know what you have to offer (and this includes 

those of you that have special skills but are not necessarily operating a business!). For more information or 

to book a space please email: erinjsadler@gmail.com 


